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 The Senate Transportation Committee reports favorably Assembly 

Bill No. 4298. 

 As reported, this bill clarifies that former members of a military 

reserve unit who completed at least six years of service with a military 

reserve unit are not required to surrender special license plates, issued 

to them based on their membership in a military reserve unit, upon 

being honorably discharged or discharged under general honorable 

conditions.  Currently, members of a military reserve unit are required 

to surrender special license plates issued to them at the end of their 

service with the military reserve unit. 

 As reported, Assembly Bill No. 4298 is identical to Senate Bill No. 

3081, which was also reported by the committee on this date. 


